
TO:   MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL 
 
FROM:  NEIL JENSEN, City Administrator 
 
SUBJECT:      Temporary Easement MNDOT Highway 19 Project 
 
MEETING DATE:   August 17, 2021 
 
 
BACKGROUND 
 
MNDOT will be upgrading Highway 19 next year and on the Northwest Corner of 
Highway 19 and Highway 20 a temporary easement will be needed to complete the 
project.  The easement is 144 square feet of sidewalk.  The offer for the temporary 
easement is $500.00 which is the minimum amount used on MNDOT projects.  The 
damage analysis is attached that give the details. 
 
 
STAFF RECOMMENDATION 
 
Please make a motion to approve the temporary easement on the NW corner of 
Highway 19 and 20 for MNDOT project 2503-32. 
 
 
REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 
 
Please make a motion to approve the temporary easement on the NW corner of 
Highway 19 and 20 for MNDOT project 2503-32. 
 
















